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I am absolutely disgusted at the proposed changes to the auditor general act in bill 1 introduced this
past week. Providing this government with power to suppress information and decrease their
accountabilityto the citizens of this province is dispicable and insulting.

The unnecessary recent election to consolidate your power was not a green light to erode Nova Scotians
right to a responsible and transparent government.

Do better for the people of this province

Brad Gibson
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